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Date: Friday, December 02, 2022

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name: Chris

Last Name: Luczka

Phone Number :_
email: I
Address: [ Cope Cres
City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code: -

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Baydo
Development Corporation

Subject: Tree Protection Bylaw / Proposed Tree Permit Process
Meeting (if known): December 5th

Comments:

| am writing to encourage council to think very hard about implementing more red tape and
additional permitting processes for projects in the core of our city. If the city's goal is higher
density and more people living in the core, the city should be making it easier and more attractive
for builders and developers to create dense multi-family projects here. Density requires
maximizing site coverage and if city trees are encroaching on private property, the city should take
more responsibility for solving this encroachment issue... the same way property owners are
required to maintain trees on their own property and ensure they do not encroach or adversely
affect their neighbour's property. Adding more permits to an already challenging process will
encourage me to focus on greenfield developments outside of the core. Please think about the
city's long-term goals and how new policies will affect the stakeholders required to achieve those
goals. Thank-you
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